
 

 

11th June 2023  

Dear Parent/Carer 

Your child has been chosen to take part in a Choir Festival at St George’s Academy on 22nd June. The 

timetable is set out below. 

2pm                       Welcome 

2.10pm                 Warm up  

2.30pm                 Rehearsal of massed choir songs 

3.50pm                 Rotation (30mins on each) –  

➢ Technical rehearsal 

➢ Singing workshop/drama games with sixth former students 

➢ Packed tea on front playground (or sports hall if it’s raining) 

5.20 pm                 Back in the hall – final run-through of massed choir songs 

5.40 pm                 Doors open.  

6 pm                       Performance starts. 

7.15 pm                 Approximate finish time.  

They will be accompanied by myself and Mrs Moseley for the event and will be transported to the 

event. Due to the size of the event, there is only one ticket per child available for parents to attend if 

there are any spare ones these will be distributed. I hope your child can attend a very special event 

which the children have worked so hard towards. If you need any further information, please don’t 

hesitate to contact me. I would ask you to return the slip below as soon as possible to confirm your 

child’s place. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D W Hodgson 

 

 

I would like my child …………………………………..…………. to take part in the mass choir festival and will 

ensure a safe journey home after the event. I would also like to have/not have my 1 ticket 

 

Signed……………………………………. 


